
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

        November 5, 2021 

Dear Melrose Park Families, 

As you are aware, the Pfizer Covid-19 vaccine has been approved for the age 
group of 5-11 years old. Our district has partnered with nearby districts to 
host a pediatric vaccination clinic for families who would like their child to 
receive the vaccine at Hillside School.  Information was sent home yesterday, 
and it is also located on Class Dojo. Please use the link on the flyer included in 
my email to schedule an appointment if you would like your child to get the 
vaccine or the QR code below. 

 

 

  

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

• Tuesday, November 9th: Early Release 2:20 pm 
• Saturday, November 13th: Pediatric Pfizer Covid-19 Vaccination Clinic 

@ Hillside School 
• No School November 24th-26th: Thanksgiving Break 

 

Athletic Updates 

Melrose Park Boys Soccer and the Girls Basketball teams are competing next 
week in the finals.  We are so proud of their sportsmanship and wish them 
the best of luck next week! 

Health Protocols 

Please keep students experiencing flu/cold-like symptoms at home until 
symptom free and notify the School Nurse for absences at 
kristiana.done@maywood89.org or at 708-450-2042. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Dr. Rodríguez y Ms. Sepúlveda 
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